
 

 
 
 
 
November 16, 2021 
 
 
Dear Patient,  
 
Our records indicate that Dr. Thomas DeBerardino treated you within the past two 
years.  The purpose of this letter is to advise you that Dr. DeBerardino will no 
longer practice with TSAOG Orthopaedics as of December 31, 2021.  However, 
your medical records will continue to be available from: 
  

TSAOG Orthopaedics & Spine 
400 Concord Plaza Drive 
San Antonio, Texas 78216 
Telephone (210) 804-5400   

 
If you wish to obtain a copy of your records or have your records transferred to 
another physician outside the Group, please contact us at 210-804-5400, we are 
happy to assist you. If you however, elect to continue your care with another 
physician within our Group, your records will be available without further action 
from you. 
 
If you have any questions about your records or treatment, please contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

TSAOG Orthopaedics & Spine 
 


